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To: Prof.  
 
Leader of the team  
 
 
    Dear Professor  
 
 
On behalf of the Romanian Mathematical Society and the „Tudor Vianu” National College of 
Computer Science Bucharest, we are pleased to invite your country to participate in the 8th Masters 
of Mathematics which will be held in Bucharest, Romania, during February 24th - 29th, 2016. 
 
Your country is invited to bring a team of 3 to 6 students who must been born after 31 December 
1995 and are not enroled at any university. Each team should be accompanied by an adult Team 
Leader. If necessary, a Deputy Team Leader can accompanie the team. 
 
All expences, incuding meals and accomodation, will be provided for the official period of the 
competition.  
 
Regulations of the RMM and online forms can be found on the website: http://rmms.lbi.ro/ 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your country's team to the 8th Masters of Mathematics.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Radu Gologan        Corina-Elena Vinţ 
 
 
 

President,           Principal, 
 

Romanian Mathematical Society            „Tudor Vianu”  
National College of Computer Science 

 
 
 
 
Date:  July, 1st 2015               
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